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Mark Brown

From:

Sent: Monday, 25 August 2014 2:10 PM

To: Mark Brown

Subject: Block 8 - Central Park

24 August, 2014                                                                      Dick St 

                                                                                                Chippendale  NSW  2008 

CONFIDENTIAL 

  

  

Mark Brown 

The Department of Planning & Environment  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney   NSW    2001 

  

  

Dear Mr Brown 

Block 8, Central Park 
I wish to note my concerns about the proponent’s response in relation to the lack of 

adequate open space and the overshadowing of our home and studios. 

I concur with my partner,  presentations. 

Yours faithfully 

 

  




